2024 Annual Diocesan Appeal – Sharing His Love with Others
Bulletin, E-Blast, and Pulpit Announcements
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2024 Annual Diocesan Appeal:

Sharing His Love with Others
Over the past couple of weekends, you have been hearing about the 2024 Annual Diocesan Appeal.
With a goal of $4,169,230, the 2024 Appeal will provide critical funding to many diverse and impactful ministries that affect the lives of thousands of people in our Diocese. 

In early February, many of you will receive a letter from Bishop Knestout asking for your support of the 2024 Appeal. It is our sincere hope that you will answer our Bishop’s request and make a generous commitment to this effort.
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2024 Annual Diocesan Appeal:

Sharing His Love with Others
A Message from Our Bishop

By God’s grace, in our prayer, worship, reception of the sacraments, we receive all that we need to share his love and hand on our faith to a new generation. Gifts to the Annual Diocesan Appeal help to build up the Church and answer the call to Share His Love with Others. When you support the Annual Diocesan Appeal, you help transform the lives of people who, like you, seek to be united in God’s love and mercy. I hope you will consider a generous gift to the Annual Diocesan Appeal. Thank you again for sharing what you have received, and may God grant you every grace and blessing.

This week and into next week, many of you will receive a letter from Bishop Knestout asking for your support of the 2024 Annual Diocesan Appeal.  It is our sincere hope that you will answer our Bishop’s request and make a generous commitment to this effort. 
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2024 Annual Diocesan Appeal:

Sharing His Love with Others
Recently, many of you received a letter from Bishop Knestout asking for your support of the 2024 Annual Diocesan Appeal. We hope you will prayerfully consider this request. For those of you who did not receive a mailing or have not had time to respond to it, we will conduct our In-Pew Process at all Masses during the weekends of February 17th/18th and February 24th/25th.  
An important aspect of the Appeal is that all parishes receive back a portion of their funds collected to be used for important local priorities. This year, the funds returned to our parish will be used to Highlight specific parish projects that will be addressed with 2024 ADA rebate funds.
Thank you in advance for your support of the 2024 Appeal.

